
The Select Board recently announced that there will be a special election for the 
recently vacated seat on the Board.  The election is scheduled for Tuesday, 
September 13th.   
 
Nomination papers will be available on Tuesday, June 1st in the Town Clerk’s 
office. Candidates will need to get at least 25 signatures from registered voters in 
Natick.  Nomination papers are due back to the Board of Registrars in the Town 
Clerk’s Office no later than 5:00 PM on Tuesday, June 28th.  Please feel free to call 
the Clerk’s office at (508) 647-6430 X4 or email: townclerk@natickma.org or 
vote@natickma.org . 
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